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Information Sheet for New Stittsville SS Parents 

 
• New Stittsville SS will open September 2024 as a Grade 7 to 9 school. For Grades 7 and 

8, the English with Core French, Early French Immersion and Middle French Immersion 
programs will be offered. For Grade 9, the English and Immersion programs will be 
offered. 
 

• One grade per year will phase into the school thereafter, starting with Grade 10 in 
September 2025. The school will have its full complement of grades (7-12) in September 
2027. 

 
• School hours for the New Stittsville SS will be: 

 
- 8:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. for grades 7 and 8 
- 8:00 a.m. to 2:15 p.m. for grade 9 

 
• New Stittsville SS is located at 700 Cope Drive. 

 
• The principal for the New Stittsville SS will be Ms. Krista Hudson.   

Ms. Hudson has extensive knowledge and experience as a principal, most recently as a 
System Principal with the OCDSB, but also previously at Nepean High School and 
Brookfield High School. 

 
• Information Nights for incoming New Stittsville SS Grade 7-9 students will be held at 

Shingwàkons PS (480 Cope Drive) as follows: 
 

o Grade 7 & 8 
Thursday, February 1, 2024 from 6:30 - 8:00 pm 
 

o Grade 9  
Thursday, January 11, 2024 from 6:30 – 8:30 pm 

 
• The new school will have a building capacity of 1451 pupil places. 

 
• The attendance boundary will consist of the Kindergarten to Grade 6 English Program 

with Core French attendance boundaries of A. Lorne Cassidy ES, Stittsville PS, 
Westwind PS, Shingwàkons PS and a portion of the Katimavik ES (7-8) attendance 
boundary located west of the Carp River/Terry Fox Drive. 

 
• Bus routes for the New Stittsville SS will be prepared by the Ottawa Student 

Transportation Authority (OSTA).  Student bus stop information will be available in the 
parent web portal online in mid-August 2024.  Please visit the OSTA website at 
www.ottawaschoolbus.ca for more information on busing.   

 
• For more information related to the new school and to check for updates please  visit the 

OCDSB website at the following link: 
 

https://ocdsb.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=30311420 

http://www.ottawaschoolbus.ca/
https://ocdsb.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=30311420

